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=" Share Your Input: 2025-26 Academic Calendar Survey

1 message
campus@centerpointurbanaia.mg.infinitecampus.org Mon, Jan 13, 2025
<campus@centerpointurbanaia.mg.infinitecampus.org> at 8:00 AM

Reply-To: campus@centerpointurbanaia.mg.infinitecampus.org

Dear CPU Parents and Community Members:
Following is the link to the 2025-26 Academic Calendar Stakeholder Survey. Your feedback is crucial, and the survey

includes all the key information regarding the guidelines and requirements that influence next year's calendar.

¢ This survey will close... Friday, January 24, 2025 at 4:00 pm
e LINK: https://forms.gle/XrA3zWcc66n7A5dt5

Thank you in advance!

Regards,
John W. Elkin, Superintendent

Confidentiality Notice: This email and any attachments are covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act,
18 U.S.C.§§2510-2521 and contain privileged and confidential information intended only for the use of the individual
or entity named.

You are receiving this email because you are opted in to receive messages from your school. For more information,
please contact your school.



